City of Gold Bar



107 - 5th Street, Gold Bar, WA 98251

January 9, 2019

Patti-Jo Farr
Project Manager/RFA Coordinator
Department of Health
Office of Healthy and Safe Communities
111 Israel Road SE
Tumwater, WA 98501

Dear Ms. Farr:

The City of Gold Bar supports the Snohomish Health District in their proposal to the Washington State Department of Health for LSPAN grant funding that supports and promotes physical activity and nutrition in Snohomish County.

We believe this grant will provide funding that allows the Health District to meet its goals in the community and encourage you to approve their application.

Sincerely,

John Light

Public Works Director

City of Gold Bar